
 

KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL  
LEARNING TOGETHER, ACHIEVING THE EXTRAORDINARY! 

 

Email:  kisinfo@kempshott-inf.hants.sch.uk 
Telephone   01256 461795 and 01256 331347 

 

 
7th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 1 & Year 2 Film Club 
 
We will be having a Film Club on Tuesday 26th March from 3.15pm to 5.00pm for Year 1 and 
Year 2 children.  The price of a ticket is £3.25 for which the children will get a bag of crisps 
and a biscuit.  The children can be collected from their usual classroom door after the film. 
 
The choice of films will be Elemental (P.G. certificate) or Chicken Run (U certificate).  Spaces 
will be limited to 90 places per film.  As this is an online booking system it works on a first 
come first served basis. 
 
We will use the money raised at the film club to buy new books for our library.  
 
We are using SchoolMoney as a booking and payment system for this film club.  If you would 
like your child to attend, please either login to the Teachers2Parents app (SchoolMoney will 
show in the drop down menu which is in the top left hand corner) or log in to SchoolMoney, 
choose your child’s film and pay. 
 
Bookings are now open! 
 
If you don’t have access to the internet please contact the school office to make a booking.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Potter 
 

Mrs N Potter 
Head Teacher 
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